
Together NYSDEC and NCDPW are improving water quality and storm resiliency in Long Island’s

Western Bays by upgrading its existing wastewater management infrastructure. This innovative

Project will convey treated water from the South Shore Water Reclamation Facility (previously

known as the Bay Park Sewage Treatment Plant) located in Nassau County, New York, to the Cedar

Creek Water Pollution Control Plant's ocean outfall pipe.

For additional information, please visit: www.BayParkConveyance.org

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

MEETING ACCESS INFORMATION 
 

Join by computer:
https://zoom.us/j/95070368174?pwd=K29iekt2VzNLTyttejN2MmhueTNMdz09

 
Join by phone:

+1 646 876 9923
 

Webinar ID:  950 7036 8174
Password:   754449

Si necesita una traducción, por favor comuníquese con bayparkconveyance@gmail.com

APRIL 6, 2021

 6:30PM-8:30PM VIA ZOOM

About the Bay Park Conveyance Project

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) and the Nassau County

Department of Public Works (NCDPW) are hosting a virtual public information session via Zoom.

The Project Team will describe the Bay Park Conveyance Project and introduce Western Bays

Constructors (WBC) (the Design-Build contractor) who will provide information on upcoming

construction activities. The Project Team will be available to address questions. 

Please visit our website (www.BayParkConveyance.org) to learn more about the Project and sign up
for our mailing list to receive Project updates.


